
 

 

 

 

SPRING CONCERT  
You are cordially invited to attend the FLCA Spring Concert on Thursday,  
June 6th, at one o’clock in the afternoon.  Please come and hear our students sing 

and the bands play … all students in PK through Grade 8 are participating. Due to the 

Spring Concert, there will be no Hot Lunch on Thurs., June 6th.  Students will be 

eating lunch in their classrooms and should bring a lunch and a drink from home on 

that day. “Make a joyful noise unto the Lord.”  Psalm 100:1 

Note to PK/JK/SK Parents:  Morning-only students are welcome 

to remain through the lunch hour on Thursday, June 6th, or they 

may leave for lunch and return to school at 12:30pm in time to 

prepare for the concert.  The concert is expected to last 

approximately 45 minutes. 
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“But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you, and you will be My witnesses in Jerusalem and 

in all Judea and Samaria, and to the end of the earth.”  And when He had said these things, as they were looking on, 

He was lifted up, and a cloud took Him out of their sight. And while they were gazing into heaven as He went, 

behold, two men stood by them in white robes, and said, “Men of Galilee, why do you stand looking into heaven? 

This Jesus, who was taken up from you into heaven, will come in the same way as you saw Him go into heaven.” 

Acts 1:8-11 

 

 “         Psalm 146:10 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesday, May 29 

 Chapel Service 8:30 a.m. 

 NO Running Club  

Thursday, May 30 

 Ascension 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
June 6  Spring Concert 

June 7 Track & Field Meet at Sandwich 

  No school grades 2 - 8  

June 9  Pentecost 

June 10 All Library Books Due 

June 11 Track Rain Date 

June 13 Graduation 

June 16 Father’s Day 

June 19 FLCA Carnival 

June 21 Final day of school 

 

 

 

 



 

 

TRACK AND FIELD  

There are several things to make you aware of concerning the District Track & Field Meet 

on Friday, June 7.  As teachers will be at the meet supervising students and officiating 

events, there will be no school for students in Grades 2 to 8 on the day of the meet.  

There will still be classes for students in PK through Grade 1.  
 

If the meet is cancelled due to weather, there will be regular classes at school for all grades.  If the meet takes place on 

the rain date, Tuesday, June 11, there will be no school for students in Grades 2 to 8 on that day. There will be no hot 

lunch on Friday, June 7th, rain or shine.  However, there will be hot lunch on Tuesday, June 11 rain or shine.* If you have 

any questions about these changes, please don’t hesitate to ask us about them. 

*If you have any concerns about cancellation of the meet due to weather, please call the Academy office after 7:00 a.m.  

If the meet has been cancelled, a message will inform you of this fact. 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
All books on loan from the school library are due on Monday, June 10th.   

Please check your house for any library books and return them to  

the school by that day.  Thank you. 

 
You Are Invited To Our Twenty - Second Annual 

 
Service of Celebration 

& 

Graduation 

FLCA Chapel 

Thursday, June 13, 2019 

Six o’clock in the Evening 

 

Allison Accetta 

Andreas Peter Boscariol 

Ava Alexandra Mammarella 

Abigail Grace McLeod 

Alivia Lynn Elizabeth Peterson 

Jacob Michael Ponic 

Jaskirat Singh Rai 

Benjamin Scott Stresman 

Kristian Xirogiannis 

 

Please Remember Our Graduating Class In Your Prayers 
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It's Carnival Time! 
It's that time again when we get to celebrate all the accomplishments we have achieved over the past school year.  Plans 

are underway for our fourth annual F.L.C.A. Family Carnival which will be held on Wednesday, June 19th from 3:30-

5:30.  During the school day the children will also have the opportunity to play cooperative games outside from 2:15-

3:30 pm.   

 

At dismissal time, with a parent or guardian,  students are free to enjoy playing all the carnival games.  As teachers will 

be helping run the events, all students must have a parent or other adult present in order to attend.  There will be no 

ticket sales; however, a free-will offering would be appreciated.  This year we will have baked carnival-themed snacks 

along with popcorn and pizza for sale.   

 

We are in need of parents who would be willing to help organize the events for the carnival, including cutting, pasting, 

putting games together and setting up the games the day of the Carnival.  If you are interested please see Mrs. 

Laszewski (Grade Two/Three teacher).   

 

If you could also help by donating the following items for the carnival: 

                                             1) case of water 

                                             2) empty 2L pop bottles 

                                             3) Pool noodles- used or new any colour 

                                             4) water guns- 4 small ones 

                                             5) donate money to purchase items 

More exciting information about the Carnival will be coming in the next few weeks!! 

Come One and Come All Let's End the Year off with a Blast!!!!  

IMMUNIZATION UPDATE 
We have been updated by the Windsor-Essex County Health Unit about the second round of Grade 7 immunizations (for 
Hep B, Meningitis and HPV).  Originally scheduled for May, these were cancelled due to a labour disruption.  The second 
round will now be offered here at the school early in the autumn.  If you wish your child to have his or her immunization 
during the summer, please contact the Health Unit directly to make those arrangements. 
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